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Call for applications for President of EAEVE 
   

27th February 2024, Vienna  

 

Dear EAEVE members,  

  

In May 2024, I will complete the third and final term of my mandate as President of EAEVE. With such 

a rewarding but highly demanding responsibility, I feel honoured to have worked for and represented 

the Association during these six years.  

The election of the President is open to any candidate who fulfils the requirements of Article 11 of the 

EAEVE Statutes. The procedure for the election, as laid down in Article 11, is as follows: 

 

- Any nomination of a candidate for President must be received, in writing by the Association's 

administrative office two months before the date of the General Assembly for that year. 

- Candidates for President must hold office as Dean (or equivalent) or must have been Dean (or 

equivalent) of an EAEVE member Establishment with Approval/Accreditation ESEVT status. 

Candidates must be veterinarians and professionally active in the field of veterinary education. They 

must be proposed by, at least, two members coming from two different regions with the consent of 

the nominated candidate. 

- The candidate should have experience within the ESEVT. 

- The curriculum vitae of the candidate as well as the electoral manifesto of the candidate shall be 

provided and sent to all EAEVE members, at least, one month prior to the General Assembly. 

 

In this respect, the following timetable, as approved by the Executive Committee on 21st February 2024, 

shall be respected:  

  

29th February 2024 Deadline to launch Call for applications on the EAEVE website 

30th March 2024 Deadline to submit the nomination of a candidate for the post of President, 

together with the proposals of at least two members coming from two 

different regions, to the EAEVE Office (office@eaeve.org)  

30th April 2024 Deadline to submit electoral manifesto and CV to the EAEVE Office 

(office@eaeve.org)  

30th April 2024 Publication of the CV and electoral manifesto of candidates on the EAEVE 

website and as a linked annex to the Agenda of the General Assembly  

30th May 2024 Election of EAEVE President by the General Assembly in Maisons-Alfort 

 

I look forward to meeting you all in Maisons-Alfort. 

  

Kind regards,  
 

                                                        

 

Dr. Stéphane Martinot                        

President of EAEVE  
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